
Juniper Hill Golf Course 

 

The Wednesday Morning Ladies Golf League met on May 21, 2014, at 8:00. League Administrator 

Michele Brown called the meeting to order. 

Susan Goins read the minutes of the April 23, 2014, meeting. 

Dawn Redmon  moved to accept the minutes. 

Sherry White seconded 

Motion passed.  

 

Mary Rhodes presented the Treasurer’s Report for May 21, 2014, showing a General Account balance of 

$2,443.15 and The Juniper Account balance of $484.27. 

Barbara Reynolds presented the Remembrance Fund report showing a balance of $137.48. The 

Remembrance Fund is due a transfer from the General Fund. 

Audie Rodgers moved to accept the financial reports. 

Pam Rhodes seconded. 

Motion passed. 

  

Hole number 6 is now open. The grass bunker is not a hazard therefore you can ground your club. If you 

feel your lie is unplayable, you may with a one stroke penalty: 1. Replay the stroke; 2. Move within 2 

club lengths no closer to the hole; or 3. Move back any distance on a line from the ball to the hole. Rule 

28.  

 

Kathy Branham explained that May Away Play will be moved to June 9th at Canewood. Aggie Hampton 

reported that June Away Play will be played at Henry County Country Club on June 23rd; gather at 8:00; 

8:30 shotgun start; cost $22 plus $2 plus $0.25. July Away Play will be at Weissinger Hills Golf Course. 

Details will follow.  

 

Memorial Day Tournament, Monday, May 26th, will be the Color Game. Rules will be available.  

 

New member Melanie Simpson was introduced. Former members Natalie Highly and Paula Wells have 

returned. 

 

Susan volunteered to oversee the preparations for The Juniper. First task is to send out Save the Date 

notices. Breakfast is covered by the triumvirate of Audie, Sherry, Donna.  Charlotte Nelson has secured a 

Paul Sawyer print and $500 from Farmers Bank. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


